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2017/2651   18.08.2017 
 

Dear Mr. Rafael Ribó 

I am writing to express my deep sympathy and sincere condolences on the tragic event in 
Barcelona yesterday. 

I hope that you and your staff and families have been personally untouched by the terrible 
event. Nonetheless you will all be shocked and saddened that such a thing could happen. 

You are all in our thoughts. 

With warm regards, 

 

 Aage Thor Falkanger 
Parliamentary Ombudsman 

                     Norway 
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